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Merritt Park sport court closed June 2, 2022 for striping

[Duluth, MN] On Thursday, June 2, 2022, the Merritt Park sport court is scheduled for striping and will be closed for the day.
Restriping the sport court is the final element to be completed under the Merritt Park Mini-Master Plan implementation project.

Previously completed work under this project included sport court improvements, creation of an accessible route through the
park, and playground improvements.

This project was made possible with funding from the half and half tourism tax and other City funds.
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